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August 1, 2023 

 

Dear LPK NJROTC Families, 

Welcome back to another school year, whether this is your first year with the Unit or a returning cadet and family, we are 
glad you’re with us and part of the LPK NJROTC family. We’ve got a great year ahead! 
 
As with any school organiza\on, we can’t do this without family support. That’s where the Cadet Parent Organiza\on 
(CPO) comes in. The CPO is organized to provide financial, moral and physical support to the NJROTC program at Lassiter, 
Pope and Kell high schools. In a nutshell, the CPO func\ons as a booster program to provide for the needs of the LPK 
NJROTC program beyond what is supplied by the Cobb County school system and US Navy. 
 
Your support- in the form of \me, talent and treasure- is cri\cal to the success of the Unit and helps your son/daughter 
to get the most out of their \me with the organiza\on. I encourage you to get involved, whether that is volunteering to 
help at an event, serve on a commi>ee, or cheer from the sidelines at a compe\\on. And if you have a special skill 
(graphic design, grant wri\ng, flower arranging, YOU NAME IT!) let me know because we’d love to tap into your unique 
talent. 
 
The annual CPO dues/cadet event pass helps us to provide the rewarding experience for your cadets in the form of 
special events, field trips and team support. Without this supplement, these ac\vi\es would not be possible. The annual 
dues/cadet event pass is $200, if paid by September 1, and include one cadet \cket to Military Ball, 1 cadet \cket to the 
Holiday Party, 1 cadet \cket to the Awards Banquet plus one set of PT gear. As we are a 501(c)(3) non-profit organiza\on, 
your contribu\on may be tax deduc\ble as well as may be eligible for company match at your employer (check with your 
tax advisor and employer). Please consider joining the CPO today by following the QR code to pay online or by mailing us 
a check to the address below.  
 
Once again, welcome back to school and to the Lassiter Pope Kell NJROTC. I am looking forward to seeing you at our first 
CPO general mee\ng of the year, on Tuesday, August 15 at 7 pm in the Lassiter NJROTC classroom.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ka\e Smith 
President, LPK NJROTC Cadet Parent Organiza\on 
 
Lassiter Pope Kell NJROTC CPO, P.O. Box 669752, Marie>a GA 30066 


